
NEWSLETTER 
‘If you believe it, you can achieve it’ 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 3rd April– Friday 14th April– 
Easter holiday 

Monday 17th April- Back to school 

Parents’ evening: Tuesday 25th and 
Thursday 27th April 

Monday 1st May- Bank holiday 

Friday 26th May– INSET day 

Monday 29th May– Friday 2nd June– 

Dear families,  

It has been a busy and learning-filled week at CoƩons Farm Primary Academy. 

Monday, was World Maths Day and we had a special visit from Derby County. The leader did an assembly about 
maths in sport and got the children to engage in acƟviƟes linked to numbers on football shirts. In the classroom, 
the children were set a number of challenges linked to problem solving maths skills. 

In celebraƟon assembly this aŌernoon, I enjoyed giving out a range of different cerƟficates, such as at the 
‘creaƟve’ award and the Principal & Deputy Principal ‘Proud’ award. It is great to hear the teachers talk about 
how hard the children are working– well done to those children who achieved the presentaƟon award this 
week too.  

Across school, the children have been compleƟng assessments this week; this is an opportunity for teachers to 
look at the progress they are making and decide next steps. On Monday, the leƩers will be going out for  

parents’ evening: Tuesday 25th and Thursday 27th April. 

Next week, the leƩers will also be coming out for the clubs next half term, please  

remember it is first-come-first-served! 

 

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Patmore (Principal) 
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 ATTENDANCE 

AƩendance EVERY day at school counts!  

Class aƩendance for this week 

Ahlberg — 86.67%  

Donaldson — 96.00%  

Cowell — 96.39%  

Rundell — 96.07%  

 

Well done to Cowell Class! 

 

 

 

  SEND and Inclusion News 

If you have concerns about your child’s mental health, 
there is lots of support available.  

Always begin by contacƟng your GP. You can also con-
tact myself, Mrs Gaskill or Mrs Patmore, so that your 
child can access the help and support they need at 
school.  

Bridge the Gap Child Mental Health is a local child-
wellbeing organisaƟon. Look at their website 
www.jwbridgethegap.com or 
follow them on social media for 
free resources and informaƟon 
about the services they provide. 

Mrs Grainger 

 



01332 771370                    WWW.COTTONSFARM.THEHARMONYTRUST.ORG                    @COTTONSFARMSCH 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From Miss Hardy 


